
 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 
TO:  Mayor and Council Members 
 
FROM:  Lauren Middleton-Pratt, Director, Planning Department  
 
DATE:  September 13, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: Deadline extension for code amendments to allow changes to Future Land Use 

Maps at any time 
  

The Planning Department is extending the July 20, 2023, deadline for amendments to City Code 
Title 25, set forth in Resolution No. 20230601-047, to allow applicants to request changes to 
Future Land Use Maps (FLUM) at any time.  Council considered the first set of amendments at 
the August 31, 2023, City Council meeting, and a second set of amendments will be considered 
at the November 2, 2023, City Council meeting.  Therefore, the Planning Department is 
extending the response date to November 2, 2023. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Erica Leak, Planning Department Development 
Officer, at erica.leak@austintexas.gov.  
 
 
cc: Jesús Garza, Interim City Manager 
 Veronica Briseño, Assistant City Manager 
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